Safety Ba6

31°" January 2011

Department of the Senate
Community Affairs Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Chair
RE Letter of Support for the Wind Energy Industry

Thank you for the opportunity to offer positive support of the Wind Energy Industry in our local
community.

We at Safety Bab Training and Development are primarily involved in Occupational Health and
Safety training and auditing. In recent year we have enjoyed involvement in wind energy projects
throughout Victoria and interstate, for various project management organisations.

Ostensibly | write to offer general support, however | fervently believe the wind energy industry
to be directly responsible for three positive outcomes, namely:-

e local economic growth,

e global safety standards increasing the knowledge and professionalism of local contractors,

e opportunities for regional communities to directly contribute to a solution component to
global warming effects and contributing to environmental conservation.

My support for the Wind Energy Industry is such that | would be willing to address the Community
Affairs Committee in person if necessary.

Kindest regards

Rohan Arden
Managing Director
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